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September 5, 1987

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park,KS 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your letter.

Yes, you were listening to WINC on June 29, 1987! Your
log matches our log from 6:50 p.m. to 6:53 p.m.

Congratulations!
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David P. Lewis
General Manager

Drawer 3300 Winchester, Virginia 22601 703 667 2224



